
External Perceptions of the EU after Brexit and 

their Impact on Foreign Policy 

Workshop at Johannes Gutenberg-University Mainz 

Thu, 28/06/2018 – Fri, 29/06/2018 

Dekanatssaal, Georg-Forster Building (4th floor), Jakob-Welder Weg 12 

Thu, 28/06/2018 

9:30-9:45: Welcome 

9:45-10:30: Introduction and theoretical approach  

Chaban, Natalia (NCRE, University of Canterbury), Niemann, Arne, Speyer, 

Johanna (both Johannes Gutenberg-University Mainz):  

10:30-11:15: Panel 1: Inside-out perspectives 

 Edwards, Geoffrey (Cambridge University): The UK’s view on Brexit and its foreign policy 

implications  

11:15-11:40: Coffee Break 

11:40-13:10: Panel 2: Southern and Neighbourhood 

 Ananieva, Elena (Institute of Europe, Moscow): Russia 

 Alpan, Başak (Middle Eastern Technical University): Turkey 

 Chaban, Natalia (NCRE, University of Canterbury) and Knodt, Michèle (TU Darmstadt): 

Ukraine 

13:10-14:30: Lunch at Baron 

14:30-16:30: Panel 3: Wide Atlantic 

 Niemann, Arne and Speyer, Johanna (both Johannes Gutenberg-University Mainz, 

confirmed): Images of a Divorce: External Perceptions of Brexit in the USA and their 

Influence on Transatlantic Relations 

 Hurrelmann, Achim (Carleton University): Canada 

 Dominguez, Roberto (Suffolk University, Boston): Mexico 

 Lazarou, Elena (Getulio Vargas Foundation, Brazil): Brazil 

18:30: Conference Dinner at Hof Ehrenfels  

(Grebenstrasse 5-7, 55116 Mainz) 



Fri, 29/06/2018 

9:00-10:30: Panel 4: Asia 

 Endo, Ken (Hokkaido University): Japan 

 Lisbonne-de Vergeron, Karine (Global Policy Institute): India 

 Sae Won Chung (Korea University): South Korea 

10:30-10:45: Coffee break 

10:45-12:00: Panel 5: Middle East and Africa 

 Kotsopoulos, John (University of Pretoria): South Africa  

 Isani, Mujtaba (Münster University); Silverman, Daniel (Carnegie Mellon University): A 

troubled pair? The MENA region and the EU after Brexit 

12:00-12:15: Coffee Break 

12:15-13:15: Wrap-up, final discussion and planning 

13:15: Lunch at Baron 
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